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To: School Administrators 
 
Re: Holy Friday in the Eastern Orthodox Church—May 03, 2024 
 
Eastern Orthodox Christians worldwide will observe Pascha (Easter)1 on Sunday, May 05, 
2024. 
 
This year, our Holy Friday2 falls on May 03. Eastern Orthodox Christians observe this day 
of prayer and fasting in commemoration of our Lord's Crucifixion before His third-day 
Resurrection.  
 
For this reason, I ask you to please excuse our parishioners from their academic 
responsibilities on this holy day. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
our church office, (651) 222-6220. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Rev. Fr. Perry Kallis 
Priest/Pastor 
 
 

 
1 https://www.goarch.org/pascha 
2 https://www.goarch.org/holyfriday 
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